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June 21, 2021  
 
 
 
Memorandum No. ABB 21 - 16 
 
 
FOR  : All Deans, Directors, Heads of Units 
 
ATTENTION : Administrative Officers and Building Administrators 
 
SUBJECT       : Invitation for an Online Training on Security Protocols, Quick 

Reaction Procedures and Response 
 

 
Greetings! 
  
The UP Diliman Community Security Committee at its meeting held on 25 May 2021 decided 
to conduct an Online Training on Security Protocols, Quick Reaction Procedures and 
Response. This will update the participants on the current security situation of UP Diliman, 
present strategies, protocols, and address concerns to protect our constituents against 
harassment, unlawful searches and arrests in light of the unilateral abrogation by DND of the 
UP-DND Accord and existing political climate. 
  
We would like to invite your Administrative Officers and Building Administrators to attend 
the Online Training to be conducted by Atty. Theodore Teh of the UP College of Law – Law 
Center Institute of Human Rights and Atty. John S. Baroña, Acting Director of the Public 
Safety and Security Office. The training workshop will be held on Wednesday, 30 June 
2021 at 8:30 am to 12:00 nn via Zoom. (Meeting ID: 899 4053 8868 & Passcode: 
70296420) 
  
Thank you very much for your kind attention. 
 
 
 
Very truly yours,   
 
 
PROF. ALELI B. BAWAGAN, PhD. 
Vice Chancellor for Community Affairs, 
and Chair, UP Diliman Community Security Committee 
 
 


